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March 23, 2023

Lormelyn E. Claudio, CESO IV

Regional Executive Director — Region IV B
3rd flr., 1515 DENR by the Bay Bldg.,
Roxas Boulevard, Brgy. 668, Ermita, Manila

Subject: Request for Conference
Dear Honorable Lormelyn E Claudio:

I, Johnny C. Francisco, Kagawad (Committee of Environment) of the Barangay
Bagtingon, Buenavista, writing this letter on behalf of the residents and occupants of to
seek assistance from your good office and raise the following concerns:

1. That due to the passage of the Expanded-NIPAS Act 2019, additional lot area
consisting of several hectares were included in the National Integrated
Protected Areas System (NIPAS).

2. That due to the inclusion of the said lot area, several individuals who are a
CLOA holder, Title holder, CSC/ISF holder, and other occupants were affected.

3. That the said individuals have been occupying, cultivating and in actual

possession of the disputed lot since time immemorial.

That the said individuals are now prohibited from performing certain acts.

That the said individuals are now asking for the determination of their

respective rights and privilege with respect to the lands covered by the E-

NIPAS.

SIGE

We humbly request to have a conference with you, taking into consideration your
preferred date and time, for possible amicable settlement.

Hoping for your preferential attention and favorable action on the matter.

Respectfully yours,

Kgd. Johnny C-Francisco

(Committee of Environment)
Brgy. Bagtingon, Buenavista
Copy Furnished:

Atty. MARVIN V. BERNAL
Regional Director — Region IV B

DAR Central Compound, Elliptical Road
Diliman, Quezon City, 1101



March 23, 2023

Atty. MARVIN V. BERNAL

DAR MIMAROPA Regional Office

DAR Central Compound, Elliptical Road
Diliman, Quezon City, 1101

Subject: Request for Conference

Dear Honorable Atty. Marvin V. Bernal:

I, Johnny C. Francisco, Kagawad (Committee of Environment) of the Barangay
Bagtingon, Buenavista, writing this letter on behalf of the residents and occupants of to
seek assistance from your good office and raise the following concerns:

1.

S

That due to the passage of the Expanded-NIPAS Act 2019, additional lot area
consisting of several hectares were included in the National Integrated
Protected Areas System (NIPAS).

That due to the inclusion of the said lot area, several individuals who are a
CLOA holder, Title holder, CSC/ISF holder, and other occupants were affected.
That the said individuals have been occupying, cultivating and in actual
possession of the disputed lot since time immemorial.

That the said individuals are now prohibited from performing certain acts.
That the said individuals are now asking for the determination of their
respective rights and privilege with respect to the lands covered by the E-
NIPAS.

To this end, we humbly request to have a conference with you, taking into
consideration your preferred date and time, for possible amicable settlement.

Hoping for your preferential attention and favorable action on the matter.

L e

Respectfully yours

Kgd. John . Francisco
(Committee of Environment)
Brgy. Bagtingon, Buenavista

Copy furnished:

Lormelyn E. Claudio, CESO IV

Regional Executive Director

3rd flr., 1515 DENR by the Bay Bldg.,
Roxas Boulevard, Brgy. 668, Ermita, Manila



